
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 

 
COMMUNITY CONVERSATIONS UPDATE 

 
The Superintendent will provide an update on the Community Conversation process 
involving educators and community stakeholders that builds a clear, concise and 
shared understanding of our hope for Beaverton students and our collective 
responsibility for our schools. 
 
This process will be grounded in our Five Year Strategic Plan and bring greater clarity 
and consistency to the overall direction of our schools. In addition, it will also support 
the School Board goals and Superintendent goals. 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
January 14, 2013 


